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April 26, 2024 

John and Jane Doe 
123 Main Street 
Guelph, ON 
N1G 2W1 

Dear John and Jane: 

We were truly sorry to learn of the passing of your beloved dog, Spot.  In memory of 
your loving relationship with Spot, Smith Lane Animal Hospital made a monetary 
donation to OVC Pet Trust at the Ontario Veterinary College, University of Guelph.  

OVC Pet Trust honours the relationship between pets, their people and veterinary 
caregivers. This kind gift will support innovative discoveries, learning and healthcare 
and lead to advances in veterinary medicine to improve the health and well-being of our 
companion animals. We hope you will agree this is a meaningful tribute to your special 
friend. You can find out more about OVC Pet Trust at www.pettrust.ca. 

As veterinarians and animal lovers we understand how painful losing a pet can be. We 
hope that you find comfort knowing this gift in memory of Spot will help us move 
veterinary medicine forward.  

Our thoughts are with you at this difficult time. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jeff Wichtel, BVSc, PhD, Dip. ACT 
Dean, Ontario Veterinary College  


